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Increased noise levels anticipated on Fort Drum Range 48 during aviation training

Fort Drum, NY - The U.S. Air Force will conduct training from 2 to 5 p.m. Thursday, April 4, on the Adirondack Range at Fort Drum.

During the training, several large munitions will be used. Community members – especially those who live or work near Range 48 – can expect elevated noise levels from the training during this time.

To contact the 174th Attack Wing Public Affairs regarding a noise issue or other matter, visit http://dmna.ny.gov/community/adk_aircraft/ or call 1-800-228-3567.
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